RAYMOND S. PRUITT
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE
NEW YORK

March 12, 1943

Dear Amon:

I learned today at the American
Airlines, Inc. directors' meeting that Amon,
Jr. is missing in action in North Africa.

I know how grieved you are, but
understand from Silliman that there is still
hope that he may return.

You have the love and the sympathy
of countless friends, among whom I am proud
to be numbered. I hope that their wishes
and prayers may help you now.

Most sincerely yours,

Amon G. Carter, Esq.
Fort Worth Club
Fort Worth, Texas



